Annual Parish Meeting of Grinton and Ellerton Abbey Parish held on Monday 11th May 2015 at 7.45pm in Grinton Parish Hall.

Present: Chairman Cllr H Brown, Cllrs Coates, Alderson and Porter, the clerk, Mike Briggs YDNP ranger and four members of the public. Apologies were accepted from Mrs Little press reporter.

Mr H Brown, Chairman of the Parish Council presided and convened the meeting.

The minutes of the last meeting were read, approved and signed.

Matters Arising: The gate at the end of the Corpse Way has been repaired.

Wooden Bridge over Gill: From the 1841 Tithe Map, the land is shown as owned by Matthew Whitelock at that time. Clerk to again contact the estate re: ownership. Mike Briggs will check with the definitive map officer at YDNP offices to find out how to progress this matter.

Correspondence: All related to the item above.

Memorial Hall Accounts: These had been forwarded to the clerk and were circulated to those present.

As there was no further business the chairman closed the meeting. Next meeting May 2016 in Grinton Parish Hall.